
 

From the Desk of  
Oelwein Utility Superintendent Victor Kane 

Memo 

To: Honorable Mayor & City Council,  

From: Utility Superintendent Victor Kane                                          CC: City Administrator Dylan Mulfinger 

Reference:  20th Street Project - Bill.                                                                 Date: 12/16/20 

 
The K&W bill submitted is an outstanding bill from the 20th Street lift station rehabilitation project.  

We have been aware of this issue and FOX Engineering had confirmed the validity of the bill.  

Based on this the City withheld enough to cover this bill.  I recommend that the council approve 

this payment.   

Thank you for your time.  

Victor Kane 
 


